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MG workers completing laser levelling work within the Goomig agricultural development 
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CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

MG CORPORATION JOINT VENTURE OPPORTUNITIES

 

MG Corporation calls for expressions of interest from potential joint venture partners to develop 
agricultural enterprises on its farm lands in the East Kimberley, commencing with Goomig Lots 15 

and 16.   
 
Lots 15 and 16 at Goomig are part of the Ord-East Kimberley Expansion Project and are within a broader 
agricultural area initially developed by the State and now farmed by KAI. The  lots were chosen by MG 
Corporation as a result of their rich soils and have already been partially cleared and developed as part of 
an agreement between MG Corporation and KAI. Both lots have all environmental and other approvals, a 
guaranteed water supply, completed farm designs, partial irrigation infrastructure and close proximity to 
Wyndham Port.  
 
Joint venture proposals which actively incorporate MG personnel, businesses and interests will be 
considered more favourably than those in which a passive role for MG is envisaged. Given MG 
Corporation’s extensive land portfolio, JV partners are encouraged to consider the potential to work with 
MG to develop other areas of the East Kimberley and may be given a right of first refusal for other MG 
land entitlements. 
 
Expressions of interest must be submitted by close of business on Friday 2 November 2018. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 Dr. Debra Pearce           or  Ms. Dominique Reeves 
 Principal          Senior Legal Counsel 
 Kimberley Boab Consulting Pty Ltd    MG Corporation 
 Email kimberleyboab@gmail.com     Email d.reeves@mgcorp.com.au  
 Telephone 61 + 411 717 570      Telephone 61 + 8 9168 4809 
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MG children and Mirima dancers 
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MGC BUILDING AND MAINTENANCE CONTINUING SUCCESS

MGCBM continues to power along with housing construction, with six new houses underway. 

The company’s participation in the North West Aboriginal Housing Fund project is proving formidable, with 
houses being constructed on schedule and on budget and providing wonderful training and apprenticeship 
opportunities for local Aboriginal people. MGCBM’s third-year apprentices, Brendan Nelson and Corbin 
Dryden, have stepped-up their training and completed the wall frames and truss roofing on their own at 
MGCBM’s duplex site on Cajuput Street. No better way to learn than to give it a go on your own—well 
done guys! 

In August, MGCBM staff attended the Clontarf Academy employment forum at Kununurra District High 
School. General Manager, Brad Durack, said “There are some great young MG guys coming through the 
Clontarf Academy, next year is looking great to employ some more local apprentices via the program”.  

JAWUN SECONDEES

 

MG Corporation is proud to be working in partnership with the Jawun program and 

recently welcomed two secondees to the organisation. 

 
 
 

Michelle Marinovic worked predominantly with MGC Building and Maintenance on 

media issues including advertising, website improvement and public relations.  

Michelle came to Kununurra from Geelong in Victoria, where she works for the National 

Disability Insurance Agency delivering the National Disability Insurance Scheme. 

 

Donna Heathcote worked with MG Corporation on the 100+ Jobs program, 

assisting in the design and preparation of appropriate project documents in readiness 

for the program’s implementation phase. 

Michelle came to Kununurra from Woodside in Perth where she works as a contracts 

specialist. 


